
Welcome to Pharaohs Class 
 

Hello everyone, welcome to Foundation Stage at Discovery Primary Academy.  We 

are from the Egyptian period which is at the beginning of 

the historical timeline. We are in Pharaoh class and here 

is our class picture.   

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My name is Mrs Treliving and I am the class teacher in Pharaoh class. I really like 

painting and drawing, and we will be doing lots of lovely Art activities when you 

start school. I also like singing songs and reading stories. I wonder what your 

favourite story is?  

 

When I’m not at school I like running, cycling and going for 

days out with my family. We really like going to the beach and 

building sandcastles! I wonder if you have been to the beach 

before? We also enjoy spending time in the garden and have 

been growing lots of fruits and vegetables this year too. We 

also have 2 guinea pigs called Teddy and Rocket. I wonder if 

you have any pets?  

 

I am really looking forward to seeing you soon. I hope you have a lovely summer 

break.  

                                                                                                          


